





Keeping kids safe online this summer

Dear resident.

Today's children are growing up in a connected world – but that doesn't mean they always know how to stay safe in it. As a parent, grandparent or guardian, your guidance can make a huge difference. Our new leaflet, attached, provides some practical ways to help your child explore the internet with confidence and care this summer holiday.

Alternatively, take a look at the advice on the Get Safe Online website: <u>Are you in touch</u> with what your kids do online? - Get Safe Online

Many thanks the Get Safe Online team